
 

11th January 2022 
 
 

 
 
To Whom it may concern,  

 

 

In 2017 we were seeing an increase in knife crime, county lines, CSE and drug 
related crimes involving young people. To combat these problems funding was 
sought for two PCSO’s to work within schools. We also obtained funding from local 
businesses to help support training within school settings. 
  
Knowing the police alone wouldn’t be able to combat the problem, we went out to a 
number of charities and organisations who have reformed offenders who could give 
lived experiences to young people. We were met by Nathaniel Peat, the founder of 
The Safety Box, and we were instantly blown away by his story, and the team’s 
passion and drive in this area. The Safety Box was able to build and tailor a bespoke 
product for us to suit our schooling community, these were labelled as either “Peace 
Days” or “Peace Weeks”. This saw whole year groups being given 1 hour classroom 
based training in groups of 30, these were impactive, hard hitting and thought 
provoking sessions. Whilst within these schools The Safety Box also upskilled 
teachers and school staff on local trends, early warning signs and what to do. These 
sessions helped teachers and staff members to develop the ability and confidence 
needed to both address and identify the early signs of vulnerability and risk for girls 
and boys. This helped to foster a positive and safe learning environment for all 
students where their overall well-being can flourish. They also put together evenings 
where parents and statutory youth support personnel could attend and learn more on 
the subjects of knife crime, county lines and CSE. 
  
We have been really impressed with The Safety Box team, they have lived 
experiences, are full of energy and ensure every child gets something out of the 
sessions. Not only are we happy, we have got 100% feedback from the young 
people, teachers, professionals and parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  
When we have seen a particular issue in a year group or class, again The Safety Box 
has been able to come into the school quickly and work with the police to negate risk 
and upskill young people, this allows them to have a better understanding and make 
better decisions themselves. 
  
We continue to work with The Safety Box and would be happy to recommend them, 
likewise happy to be spoken to in more detail to go over outcomes, numbers etc.” 
 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PS 1162 Luke Mitchell  
Community Safety Unit - Sergeant  
Watford / Three Rivers CSP's  
luke.mitchell2@herts.pnn.police.uk  
 
Tel: 01923 472040 (Watford) 01923 472280 (Ricky) 
 
http://www.herts.police.uk/  

Herts Federation Rep  

 

@ https://www.polfed.org/herts 
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